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Bryant, Shellie (Clerks)

From: City Council
Sent: June 23, 2018 9:49 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Saturday, June 23, 2018 - 09:48 
Submitted by anonymous user: 71.17.195.90 
Submitted values are: 
 
Date: Saturday, June 23, 2018 
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name: Frank 
Last Name: Regier 
Address: , Ave f north 
City: Saskatoon 
Province: Saskatchewan 
Postal Code:  
Email:  
Comments: I have concerns about the pay for trash by weight  garbage pickup.i feel it won't work as people could put their garbage in 
your bin and you will be charged for it.people will be challenging the bill. Saying I didn't put that much garbage in .and I can say that 
will happen.i do not need another item on my utility bill .my budget is stretched already.i recycle lots by recycling at sarcan .I don't 
use the blue bin I have to pay for .I don't feel this will work . 
 
 
The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/239005 




